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This bulletin is issued to all schools that are accredited or are now in the process of completing an Application for Accreditation.  
 

WELLCAP TESTING REQUIREMENTS 
 
The purpose of this bulletin is to announce new WellCAP Testing Requirements Policy recently approved 
by the IADC Well Control Committee.  The policy applies to all WellCAP tests and retests. 
 
Under the previous policy, all tests had to be given at the same facility where the training was received. 
 
Under the new policy, tests and retests may be given at another facility operated by the same training 
provider, or at a facility operated by a third party that has been previously identified and approved as a 
WellCAP Testing Administrator.   
 
To be approved as a WellCAP Testing Administrator, the third party to be utilized must be identified in a 
school’s original application, or in an amendment to its program. 
 
This bulletin supercedes any version of WCT-1 dated prior to February 2003. 
 
For more information on WellCAP documents and procedures, contact IADC or consult the WellCAP web 
site at http://wellcap.org.  
 
 


